
BHJS Canada Alumni Newsletter –Summer, 2004

Dear friends:

Hope you are all enjoying the summer. We have lots of news for this issue of newsletter.

Mid Summer Fantasy Night
34 people joined the event on July 22. We had a good time–eating, chatting & dancing. Some couples
really enjoy the ballroom as well as line dancing. It is of great pleasure to have our School Principal Mr.
Peter Kwok joined us during his short stay in Toronto. Please refer to our web site if you want to see some
photos for that night.

Alumni Directory2004
After much labor from Denise Lam and other committee members, our Alumni Directory 2004 is
published. You are entitled to a copy if you have paid the $10 annual membership fee. We have
distributed some copies on the Fantasy Night. To be economical, we will not mail the directory
individually. Please pick up from Rosita Camacho between 11AM to 3PM on Saturday, September 11 at
3255 Hwy7 E., First Markham Place, unit 152 (Speedy Memory Learning Center),

Coming up : Muskoka Fall Tour –Sunday, October 3, 2004
Winston Chiu has led us to organize this luxurious bus tour to enjoy the beautiful fall color of Northern
Ontario. Below is the tentative itinerary:
7:45 AM Gathering at First Markham Place (Hwy7 E. & Woodbine), across Cineplex
8:00 AM (Sharp) Bus Departs.
10:45–11:30AM Visit Dr. Bethune House at Gravenhurst.
11:30AM–12:30 PM Lunch at Food Court or bring your own lunch.
1:15–2PM Visit Dorset Tower– for bird’s view of fall colored forest.
2:30–3:30 PM Sagamo Park & Steamship museum, Trail walking.
5:30PM Return to First Markham Place.

Cost: $28 per person (include the bus rental, tips to the driver, entrance to Dr. Bethune House, game prize,
snacks & drinks).

Registration: email: rosita@accessv.com or phone: 905-471-6493 for Rosita Camacho
Maximum 55 seats, on first come first serve basis.
Deadline of registration: September 4, 2004.

Alumni Website
Please visit this website: http://pages.interlog.com/~whs/bhjsca.htm

We would like to thank Mr. H.S. Wong for his effort in helping us set up our website.
It will be linked to our Hong Kong Alumni. If you are interested in contributing your expertise in this area,
please contact Denise Lam.

Unconditional Love Quilt Project of Yee Hong
One of the goals for our alumni is to participate in community work. We are approached by the organizer
of the above quilt campaign, for the fundraising of Yee Hong Center.
For detail information and how you can contribute, please refer to the attached Quilt Project file at our
website under community news. Please contact anyone of the committee members if you have interest in
donating in memory of our founding principal, Mrs. Helen Wong.

We look forward to meet you on Oct.3!

Committee members,
Angela Chan, Anita Kwan, Winston Chiu, Rosita Camacho, Adonza Chan, Lewis Wong & Denise Lam.


